
Dear Committee

I am opposed to this Bill on a number of grounds:

1. It is a clear case of subversive politics designed to get around ethical and proper channells.
2. If passed it would allow the nation to be effectively governed in many respects from an 

unrepresentative and tiny base of persons living in the territories. It would make the 
territories an epicentre for social changes and the source or irreversable and profound natinal 
shockwaves.  

3. If Bob Brown is really desirous of the territories having more independence, then he should 
seek for these territories to become states.

4. The reason he didn't do this, is because that wasn't the intention. 
5. The intention is to subversively push Green Party doctrines onto the nation by stealth.

Please do not allow this unrepresentative, divisive and unethical. It is simply wrong.

Sincerely

Kevin Sargeant  


